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Hi Merlin,
 
Attached is the affidavit for the newspaper public notice for the SK Sanford permit renewal.  I’m also
pretty sure the radio broadcast has been completed too, just waiting on them to send me
documentation.  I’ll send it over as soon as I receive it.  Hope you are having a great weekend.
 
Thanks,  Jeff
 

Jeff Curtis  Sr. Environmental Compliance Mgr. |  Safety-Kleen  | A Clean Harbors Company
|  Boynton Beach, FL  |  jeff.curtis@safety-kleen.com

561.600.3076 (o)  | 561.523.4719 (c) |  561.731.1696 (f)  |  safety-kleen.com

 
Safety Starts With Me! Live it 3-6-5
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